Re: Peddimore

From: Miss M Rochford bham.sch.uk)

To: yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, 10 March 2021, 12:36 GMT

Hello Chris, yes please do use my email as a contact. It is even more important at the moment that as many local paths as possible are still available for use as certainly this year and probably into next year, all DofE groups are being advised to stay as local as possible with their groups and to avoid unnecessary travel. Without the connecting paths, it will force groups onto roads to link up areas, which is an added worry with the speed of cars etc.

Thank you for keeping in touch

M.Rochford

From: chris jennings yahoo.com>

Sent: 10 March 2021 12:13

To: Miss M Rochford bham.sch.uk>

Subject: Peddimore

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Section 2. School. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms Rochford

I hope you are well.

You may recall meeting my wife and I on Wiggins Hill Road last September 2020.

We are in the process of preparing a statement of case to the planning inspectorate regarding the 'stopping-up' order on the Public Right of Way between Wiggins Hill Lane and Wishaw Lane.

Part of the process is to provide evidence. Would it be possible to use your email that you sent me within our bundle of documents please. I have attached a copy of your email for your reference.

Thank you in anticipation.

Kindest regards Chris Jennings

St John Paul II Multi-Academy

Sacred Heart Catholic School Earlsbury Gardens Birmingham B20 3AE

(Registered in England and Wales: No. 08706247)